
Safety First… 

Transportation Procedures- To keep all of our students safe, 

please follow these safety directions 

Walkers- Will enter/ be released from door 1W by our lobby. 

Bus Riders- Will arrive into the Bus Parking Lot at the Intermediate Building, then walk over to the Primary and will enter 

and exit through door 2W. 

Car Riders- If you will be dropping your student off or picking them up using a vehicle, please use our car drop off and 

pick up line.   Please follow Madison Avenue east and turn into Water Tower Road (which goes directly behind 

Pendleton Elementary).  Follow Water Tower Road around to the sidewalk area that runs from the Multi-Purpose room 

doors to the Northwest corner of Pendleton Elementary.  Only let your children out of the car while you are at the 

sidewalk.  We don’t want students getting out of the cars and walking on the street or grass to get to school.  These 

students will enter and exit the building from doors 3N.   

****Pre-School Only Drop Off will be in the front of the building. 

We have these safety procedures in place to keep everyone safe.  Please help us teach our children the routine, and 

structure to help keep all kids safe. 
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